
 

 

 

 

 

September 18, 2020 

 

 PUBLIC NOTICE OF MEETING 

 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the SRF Consulting Group LLC will be hosting a virtual open 

house, to allow for input and comments, on proposed recommendations that will be part of the 

City’s Transit Development Plan.   

 

The virtual meeting will take place on Tuesday, September 22, 2020 beginning at 3:30pm.  The 

meeting is scheduled to conclude at 5:30pm. 

 

Join from a PC, Mac, iPad, iPhone or Android device: 

Please click this URL to join. 

https://srfconsulting.zoom.us/s/93501747565?pwd=bkxHazdHcnhNTWRXYUh3Mlc5Q

UVsUT09 

      Passcode: 333313 

 

Or join by phone: 

Dial: +1 929 205 6099  or +1 301 715 8592  or +1 312 626 6799  or +1 669 900 6833  or  

         +1 253 215 8782  or +1 346 248 7799  

       Webinar ID: 935 0174 7565 

        Passcode: 333313 

 

This notice is given pursuant to the provisions of Subchapter V of Chapter 19 of the Wisconsin 

Statutes. 

 

Notice is hereby given that members of the Eau Claire City Council may be present at the 

foregoing meeting to gather information about a subject over which they have decision-making 

responsibility.  This may constitute a meeting of the City Council, pursuant to State ex rel. Badke 

v. Greendale Village Bd., 173 Wis 2d 553, 494 N.W.2d 408 (1993), and must be noticed as such. 

 

Dave Solberg, Interim Director 

Community Services Department  

 

c. News Media 

City Clerk/Public Bulletin Board 
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